
REGION OF OTTAWA-CARLETON
ARTS GRANTS PROGRAM

September 1999

NOTICE TO ARTS ORGANIZATIONS AND ARTISTS

I am writing to advise you that this year, 1999, will be the last year for the automatic mass
mailing of Arts Grants Guidelines and Application Forms.  After this year, we will mail
these out only when requested.

Guidelines and Application Forms are now available on our web site.  This information
can be accessed at www.rmoc.on.ca/arts.

The Guidelines and Application Forms are normally available 15 September.

The deadline for the Arts Grants Program is 4:30 p.m. 15 November 1999.  Applications
postmarked 15 November will be accepted.  Applications will not be sent or accepted
electronically or by fax. We are sorry but late applications will NOT be accepted.

Should you have any questions or require further information please do not hesitate to
contact the Arts Office at 560-1239.

Georgette Houle
Manager, Arts Programs


